
SUMMER HOLIDAYS  
 
The Summer public holiday dates are Friday 15 July 2022 and Monday 18 July 
2022. 

 
Should you have any emergency repair requirements during this time please contact 
our emergency repair contractors, detailed below: 
 
OFFICE EMERGENCY REPAIR TEL – 0141 771 9590 
 
Emergency repairs are repairs which could cause danger to health, residents’ safety, 
or serious damage to property.  If you have any emergency repairs during a holiday 
period, or at a time when the office is closed, please simply telephone our office and 
choose the relevant option from our phone menu – Call 0141 771 9590. 

 
Any resident who suspects a gas leak should contact: 
 
Scotland Gas Networks (formerly TRANSCO) 0800 111 999 or 0845 070 1432 
 
 

 


